FoRT L.

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Fort Monmouth Economic Revitalization Authority is soliciting proposals from qualified
firms to provide Professional Management and Maintenance for the Fort Monmouth Suneagles
Golf Course and Associated Banquet/Restaurant Facilities. The Authority will select one firm to
provide these services.

Mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference is scheduled for July 19, 2011.

The RFP can be obtained from the FMERA website www.nj.gov/fmera or by requesting an
e-mail, disc, or hard copy from:

Rick Harrison
Program Officer
FMERPA

2-12 Corbett Way
Suite C

Eatontown, NJ 07724
732.720.6343
rharrison@njeda.com
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